
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 16, 2013 
 
Keith Hagler, NIADA President 
NIADA Executive Committee 
Steve Jordan, NIADA EVP  
Mike Linn, NIADA CEO Emeritus 
2521 Brown Blvd. 
Arlington, TX 76006-5203 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
In accordance with the OIADA/NIADA Affiliation Agreement, this letter is to serve as the 
required thirty (30) day written notice of opportunity for NIADA to present its case to members 
of the OIADA Executive Committee prior to cancellation of the Affiliation Agreement. 
 
Let it be known that on the 22nd day of August 2013, the OIADA Executive Committee, duly 
assembled, did, in the proper discharge of their fiduciary duty to protect the assets of and insure 
the Oklahoma Independent Automobile Dealers Association’s financial position, vote to adopt 
and execute OIADA Resolution #3 2013 instructing O & R Morgan, Inc., its management 
company, to begin the process of cancelling the OIADA/NIADA Affiliation Agreement effective 
on or before December 31, 2013, in order to put to better use the revenue that NIADA now 
receives from the Oklahoma membership dues assessment. 
 
We respectfully request from NIADA, a final listing of OIADA/NIADA members including the 
expiration date of those memberships as of the effective date of NIADA’s acceptance of this 
cancellation notice so that we may suggest to those dealers who are benefitting from NIADA’s 
programs that, following the final OIADA/NIADA Affiliation Agreement cancellation date and at 
the end of their OIADA/NIADA membership year, they will have an opportunity to make 
application for direct membership in NIADA. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Odell Morgan, 
President, O & R Morgan, Inc. 
 

Oklahoma Independent Automobile Dealers Association 
PO Box 6905, Moore, OK 73153 
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